Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee Minutes 14 May, 2007 
Members Present: Jane Travlos, Robin Crane, Steven Sapp, Glen Ehrhardt, Carolyn Terry, Ben Londeree, George Montgomery, Annie Pope, David Bedan, Amelia Cottle.
Members Absent: Randal Clark, Steve Cheavens, Steve Sowers, Dave Bennett, Rob Wolverton, Stephanie Smith, Carol Van Gorp.
Others present:  
Steering Committee: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea 
Meeting ran 2 hours

Ms. Cottle moved to approve the February 12th meeting minutes, Mr. Montgomery seconded the motion. It passed unanimously.   
Stakeholders responses to Public Comments:

Mr. Frueh started out discussing the effort BFWP made in trying to elicit public comment. Measures included: 
· Three public meetings were held at different locations around the watershed. These meetings featured an educational presentation about the plan, and made public comment forms available

· Each watershed landowner was mailed two notices about the plan and public meetings/open house

· Public notices about the public meetings were published in two local newspapers

· An email was sent to Stakeholders inviting them to encourage people to submit public comments, and offering to give a presentation on the plan to their respective groups

· Fliers describing the public comment gathering process were displayed at various commercial locations throughout the watershed

· Many local groups were offered a presentation on the plan, with six groups requesting and receiving the presentation

· There was a press release and subsequent coverage in local newspapers about gathering public comments on the Plan

The Stakeholders said they wanted to start out by thanking everyone who submitted comments. In addition, they wanted to clarify that only comments submitted in writing were considered. Then, they discussed each person’s comments and formulated a response. Mr. Frueh will type up these responses, and send to the group at large so everyone can assure he captured their meaning. 
Stakeholder Appreciation dinner:

The Stakeholders agreed that the Claysville Country Store would be their preference for a dinner, starting at 6:30 p.m. on June 11th. The dinner will be for members of the Stakeholder and Steering Committees, and spouses are invited. Mr. Frueh will confirm that they have a room that will accommodate everyone, and provide the Stakeholders with directions to the restaurant. 
Stakeholder Request for annual updates on plan adoption/implementation: 


The Stakeholders reviewed a letter Mr. Frueh put together for them about requesting annual updates from local governments (Ashland, Columbia, Boone County, and Pierpont) about their plan adoption and implementation.  The Stakeholders agreed it would be better to address the letter to Columbia City Manager, and the three County Commissioners, and cc: the respective planning directors. In addition, they thought it would be best if a letter was initially sent along with the plan to the local governments they are asking to adopt the plan. 
This was the final official Stakeholder meeting.
